
Indiana Board of Licensure for Professional Geologists 
Thursday, July 23, 2020 

 
Board Members Present  Others Present   Visitors Present 
Todd Thompson, Chair   DeAnn Reinhart,  Jennifer Barth, 
Chad Crabtree       Licensing Coordinator        Deputy Attorney     
Lee Florea    Shalom Drummond,     General’s Office 
Ronald Hosek       Licensing Coord. Assistant Jeremy Kinman, 
Don Neeley    Philip Gordon,       PGI President 
        Board Counsel  Kevin Strunk   
      
     Open Session 
 
Todd Thompson called the meeting to order at 10:07 a.m. 
 
The minutes of the January 23, 2020 meeting were voted on and approved.  
 
Ron Hosek agreed to a second term with the Board through October 31, 2024. 

 
The Board reviewed, discussed, and voted on the following applications for licensure as a Professional 
Geologist in the State of Indiana:  
 
Christiaan Bon Chad Crabtree moved for approval. Ron Hosek seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 
Michael Rasmussen  Todd Thompson moved for approval. Chad Crabtree seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 

John Spears   Ron Hosek moved for approval. Don Neeley seconded.  
Unanimously approved. 

 
Peggy Stonier   Don Neeley moved for approval. Ron Hosek seconded.    
    Unanimously approved. 
 
Agnes Taylor   Lee Florea moved for approval. Todd Thompson seconded.   
    Unanimously approved. 
 
Mark Zellman Todd Thompson moved for approval. Don Neeley seconded.        

Unanimously approved. 
 

 
The Board discussed the Continuing Education for Licensed Professional Geologists in Indiana: Initial 
Proposal for Discussion by PGI document that Jeremy Kinman provided. If continuing education 
requirements are passed by the state, the Board will move forward with the rule-making steps needed to 
implement the statute change. 
 
The Board agreed to schedule the next meeting on January 21, 2021 at the Indiana Government Center 
South in Indianapolis. The details of the meeting will be posted on the InBLPG website. If COVID-19 is 
still an issue, the meeting will be changed to a Zoom meeting, and the website updated with the Zoom link. 
 
Todd Thompson adjourned the meeting at 10:53 a.m.     
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